
CITY OF PACIFICA  NOTICE OF STUDY SESSION 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Pacifica will hold a study session on Monday, 
June 24, 2024, at 5:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, in the Council Chambers, 2212 
Beach Boulevard, Pacifica, (an in-person meeting) to consider the following: 
 
Short Term Rental Study Session – This is a study session to provide an update and discuss the City’s Short 
Term Rental Program and to receive direction from the Council on potential revisions to the Program. The Study 
Session is not subject to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) because it is not a “project’ under 
Section 15378(b)(5) of CEQA Guidelines. The study session will be for the purpose of discussion and direction 
and will not result in the direct or indirect physical change in the environment.  
 
Anyone interested may appear and be heard at the time and place noted above.   
 
Additional information for the item above is available upon request to the Planning Department. Submit requests 
for additional information to permittech@pacifica.gov. The forgoing item will also be posted 72 hours prior to the 
meeting on the City’s website at: 
 
https://pacificacityca.iqm2.com/Citizens 
 
 
Stefanie Cervantes 
Interim Deputy Director   
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